
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

December 13th-17th  

Vision: F.E.S students will be passionate life-long learners who contribute as 

responsible leaders in the global community. 

 

 

 

Monday, December 13th 

 

o Holiday Workshop 

o Holiday Dinner Menu Selector due 

o Hatt/Mitten/Toy Drive  

 

        

 

Thursday, December16th 

 

o Last day of Toy Drive  

 

Tuesday, December 14th 

 

o Holiday Workshop 

o Hat/Mitten/Toy Drive 

Friday, December 17th 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday, December 15th 

o Holiday Workshop  

o Hat/Mitten/Toy Drive 

 

Upcoming Dates: 

 

Dec. 20th- Last day for for mittens and hats donations 

Dec. 21st- Holiday Dinner 

Dec. 21st- Holiday Sweater Day 

Dec. 21st- , First Day of Winter 

Dec. 23rd- PJ Day 

Dec. 23rd- Last Day- Half day for students 

 

 

 

Information Items: 

 

o Please remember to return the menu selector for our Holiday Dinner by Monday, 

Dec. 13th.    

 

o Please find attached our “Holiday Workshop class visitation schedule” with 

parent volunteers listed. We have several classes without any (or only one or two 

volunteers) so would welcome more helpers. Any of our parents/grandparents 

who are scheduled to help with only one class who would be willing to stay for 

more, please reach out via email at Bonnie.Hierlihy@nbed.nb.ca.  

 

o Our holiday tradition of giving back to those less fortunate in our community is 

continuing this year. We will be collecting new hats and mittens for students of 

Bayview Elementary and new toys for those in need through a partnership with 

KV Fire Department. The last day to bring in toys is Thursday, Dec. 16th and the 

last day to contribute to the hat and mitten drive is Monday, Dec. 20th.  
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December 13th-17th  

Vision: F.E.S students will be passionate life-long learners who contribute as 

responsible leaders in the global community. 

 

 

 

 

o We were advised earlier today that the last day of school, Dec. 23rd, is a half day. 

 

o Mrs. Russell, our incredible music teacher, will be recording the songs for our 

virtual Christmas concert over the next few weeks. We will send you the link when 

it is complete.  

 

 


